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STANFORD UNIVERSITY MEDICAL CENTER 

STANFORD, CALIFORNIA 94305 • (415) 497-5824 

November 8, 1979 
STANFORD UNIVERSITY SCHOOL Of MEDICINE 

Departme11t of Surgery �A. k,, p I n r , a/ Division of Plastic & Reco11structive Surgery 

Rehabilitation Surgery 

Sheila Sullivan 
Hyde Street, Apt.  

San Francisco, CA 94109 

Dear Sheila Sullivan: 
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We have received and carefully reviewed your patient 
summary sheet. Before we can consider scheduling an appoint­
ment for initial evaluation in our Gender Dysphoria Clinic, 
we would like to have you complete the enclosed examination 
and return it to us for scoring. In completing the examina­
tion, please read and follow the directions carefully. Use 
a Number 2 pencil ONLY. When you have completed the tes:r;­
please return the answer sheet and the test booklet to the 
following address: 

Division of Plastic Surgery, R213 
Stanford University Medical Center 
Stanford, CA 94305 

Once we have had an opportunity to review these materials, 
we will be contacting you about our decision regarding your 
suitability for evaluation in our clinic. 
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Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

�� 
Judy Van Maasd 
Coordinator 
Gender Dysphoria Program 

                 




